
Library visits for Little Badgers 

We are going to start visiting the library so that the 

children can choose a book to borrow and share with you 

at home. Many of the children have book bags that you 

have already sent into nursery. If you have purchased 

one and it is at home please could you send it into 

nursery. If you would like your child to borrow a book 

from the library and you do not have a book bag they are 

available to purchase from Mrs Cable in the school office. 

We will visit the library on Tuesdays for Ladybirds and 

on Fridays for Butterflies. There is a lovely range of 

books for the children to choose from and we will be 

teaching them about looking after books, showing them 

how to put them in and out of their book bags carefully 

and how to use the library. When the children have their 

books at home we would be grateful if the books can be 

kept in the book bags when not being used and away from 

pens, crayons, food etc! Thank you. 

Children in Need 

Next week we will be supporting Children in Need and so 

the children may come to nursery in brightly coloured 

clothes and anything Children in Need/Pudsey that they 

like! We will be talking to the children about why we 

support Children in Need and about some children who 

need help and support. We would be grateful if you would 

send some money in for the children to donate. Thank 

you.  Although Children in Need day is on Friday we will 

also be holding it on Tuesday for the children in 

Ladybirds. 

Upcoming Dates 

Children in Need Day 

Tuesday 16th November for Ladybirds 

Friday 19th November for Butterflies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

An important reminder…    

If your child has a packed lunch 

please could you ensure that 

there is no peanut butter, 

Nutella, cereal bars or anything 

containing nuts or nut traces and 

that our Nut Free school policy 

is followed. 

We would be grateful if you 

could help us too by; 

Washing your child’s hands and 

faces after their breakfast 

before they come to nursery 

Ensuring that they do not come 

to nursery wearing any clothes 

with food spilt on 

Cleaning their 

lunchboxes/lunchbags to ensure 

that there is no food on the 

outside 

Ensuring that children do not eat 

any food in the nursery line 

Thank you for your 

understanding and co-operation, 

we really want to ensure that we 

are doing everything we can to 

protect our nursery children who 

have allergies to nuts and a range 

of other foods, not only by 

ingestion but also by contact. 

 

Thank you for your 

continued support. 


